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March 23,2015

To Whom It May Concern,

My first exposure to D&H Construction was in1997 at the Amoeba Music Store project in San
Francisco in the capacity as an intemal construction consultant for Bank of America. I was
impressed with D&H then as I am now.

More recently I have worked with D&H on two large, complex rehab projects - the Eldridge
Gonaway project in20l3 and the UACH project in2014-2015.

A11 of the above projects were very challenging due to existing concealed conditions, changes in
the scope of work, and hxed completion date.

The team at D&H Construction was able to meet all of these challenges and complete the work
in a successful manner.

I look forward to working with D&H on future projects.

Sincerely,
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